

MEMBER BRIEFING:

LTC Testing webinar, Provider Relief webinar, Employee Relief webinar June 19, 2020

OF SPECIAL NOTE

Webinar - New LTC Facility Testing Guidance

Please join us Monday, June 22 at 2:00 for a webinar with Mike McCormick, Interim Director DHS Office of APD and Jack Honey, Safety, Oversight and Quality Administrator with DHS office of ADP. They will discuss the guidance for the new LTC Facility Testing Plan.

Join the Zoom Meeting here

Meeting ID: 859 9780 1391

Password: 253336

Dial call in at - 253 215 8782

Has YOUR Organization Signed On? Act For Older Adults

This week we kicked off our national advocacy campaign to fight for older adults during this pandemic. The <u>Act For Older Adults</u> campaign rallies all Americans to urge Congress to enact legislation to deliver crucial resources to older adults and aging services providers.

LeadingAge national sent a letter to Congress filled with robust and detailed asks on behalf of our members. Now we're asking <u>every LeadingAge member organization to add its name to our COVID-19</u> <u>legislative asks</u>. Signing on takes just a few moments -- but will have an incredible impact on Capitol Hill. Be sure YOUR organization is counted among supporters!

NATIONAL NEWS

Provider Relief Fund Webinar

In case you missed this in an earlier briefing from national LeadingAge, please see that HHS has posted links for a webinar that it is hosting about the Medicaid Targeted Distribution application process for Provider Relief Funding. See below for the registration links for the two webinar dates. As part of the registration process, HHS is soliciting individual questions prior to the webinar.

Join the webcast to learn more about the application process. Please pre-register to reserve a spot on your preferred date:

- Tuesday, June 23, 2020 at 2 PM ET
- Thursday, June 25, 2020 at 2 PM ET

RESOURCES

Reopening Considerations for Affordable Housing Providers

In this 19-minute QuickCast, Juliana Bilowich from LeadingAge national, reviews reopening guidance from HUD and the CDC, as well as important factors senior housing communities should consider for long-term crisis recovery. View the free resource <a href="https://example.com/here-example.com/he

Complimentary Webinar – Do's and Don'ts of Employee Appreciation During Tough Times

Appreciation is always vital to your organizational culture and employee engagement, but it is especially so when you are dealing with a crisis. During this session, you'll learn the common traps that organizations fall into and what you should never do when it comes to sharing meaningful appreciation. We'll also talk about what you should be doing as a leader to spread hope, positivity, and thanks to team members who are doing so much.

LeadingAge Oregon, Washington, and California are working together to sponsor this complimentary webinar by DRIVE Culture Outcomes. Be sure to register ahead of time, as there are a limited number of spots available.

- June 24 at 1:00 pm
- See the flyer <u>here</u>.
- Register <u>here</u>.